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CANCELLATION OF NEXT PARISH COUNCL MEETING 
DUE TO TAKE PLACE ON 19TH APRIL 2021 

 
I AM WRITING TO ADVISE THAT DUE TO THE RECENT PASSING OF 
THE DUKE OF EDINBURGH, OUR MEETING SCHEDULED TO TAKE 
PLACE ON MONDAY 19TH APRIL 2021 IS CANCELLED. THIS IS DUE TO 
THE MOURNING PERIOD BEING 9TH TO 17TH APRIL AND  PROPER 
NOTICE OF THE MEETING CANNOT BE GIVEN NOW. 
 
OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD IN MAY. 
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